
IN THE MATTER OF COMMENDATION  

AND APPRECIATION OF JELENA PAVLOV 

FOR HER DEDICATED SERVICE TO  

SANTA BARBARA COUNTY 

WHEREAS, Jelena Pavlov was hired as an EDP Systems and Programming Analyst II 

within the Alcohol Drug and Mental Health System on April 6, 1998 and was promoted 

to EDP Systems and Programming Analyst Senior on July 8, 2002. Jelena has made 

significant contributions through this role in both the Information Technology Division 

and our Office of Strategy Management; and 

WHEREAS, Jelena Pavlov has provided over 20 years of service to Behavioral 

Wellness and conveys, by personal example, her dedication to the highest standards of 

ethical conduct and her work has consistently reflected her commitment and dedication 

by ensuring all efforts are made to provide accurate and consistent results for 

department wide reporting needs; and

WHEREAS, Jelena Pavlov has a deep understanding of Behavioral Wellness external and 

internal reporting requirements and needs. We applaud her efforts to provide quality 

reporting products; and 

WHEREAS, Jelena Pavlov has shown consistent commitment to the well-being of her 

teammates and can always be counted on in time of need, helping with assignments 

and work that goes undone.  Jelena makes sure this work is done and accounted for, 

therefore we acknowledge her mindfulness of all those working alongside of her; and 

WHEREAS, Jelena Pavlov has comprehensive knowledge of the electronic health record 

data and reporting systems used by Behavioral Wellness and promotes open 

communications and relationships with Behavioral Wellness staff supporting their 

needs to understand the link between reporting requirements and technical data 

architecture. Jelena’s historical knowledge of the department, her technical expertise, 

and her positive attitude will be missed. 

NOW THEREFORE, BE IT AND IT IS HEREBY ORDERED AND RESOLVED that the 

Board of Supervisors of Santa Barbara County, on this 29th day of January 2019, 
does hereby recognize Jelena Pavlov’s long years of service by a unanimous vote of 

all members present and offer our gratitude and best wishes for a satisfying retirement 

and success in all future endeavors. 




